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Newsletter  

25-26 SCHOOL YEAR              
August 11th - August 15th , 2025 

Week 2 
FRANKLIN FALCONS 

franklinphoneticschool.com 
"2011 Blue Ribbon School” 

Every Friday is a 1-hour early release day 
                                                                                                
 

Upcoming Events 
 

August 
20th​ Blood Drive 
25th​ First day of after school programming 
26th​ Elementary PBIS Assembly (2:00) 
28th​ Elementary Curriculum Night (5:30) 
 
September 
1st​ No School - Labor Day 
17th​ Picture Day 
29th​ Elementary PBIS Assembly (2:00) 
 
 
 
 
Absences: Franklin Parents and Guardians - Please 
email the school to excuse your child's absence. Include 
your child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and 
the REASON for their absence.  
chrisbronson@fppspv.net  
 
Reminder to Parents and Guardians: You must 
bring your Yellow card to dismissal to pick up 
your child(ren). These procedures are in place 
for the protection of all students and will be 
strictly enforced.   
 
Reminder:  Please do not drop your 
children off at the Jr. High office 
before 8:15 a.m. Drop off before 8:15 
must be on the other side of the 
school.  
 

 

 
Hello Franklin Families! 
 
We’ve had a great start to our school year. 
Students are doing well and we are happy 
to report that we have welcomed in a whole 
group of new faces this year! 
 
Dismissal procedures are still a bit messy 
at this time. Please be patient with us as we 
try to navigate the new requirements. 
Please keep in mind the following: 
 

1)​ The city has asked that our line not 
impede upon the new Jasper 
Parkway. 

2)​ Circle K has asked that we not have 
parents parking in their lot for 
pickup. 

3)​ Parents do have the option to park in 
the old Big 5 parking lot or the 
frontage road and we will bring your 
students to you. Please see the office 
to make these arrangements.  

4)​ Once after school programming 
starts, dismissal will become a much 
easier process. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us: 928-775-6747 
 
Dr. Kristen Goode 
Principal 
 
 

ORDER A FRANKLIN T SHIRT! 
 

T-Shirt Antics has Franklin-themed spirit wear 
available for purchase (t-shirts, hoodies, etc.). 
Please click the link below to view all the 
options and to order your own Franklin spirit 
wear. Those who wish to pay using something 
other than PayPal can contact the company 
directly to place an order.  
http://www.companycasuals.com/FranklinPhonetics 
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It's warm outside, make sure to drink water so 
you don’t get dehydrated. You need the 
minerals and electrolytes in water. This is a 
safety concern.  Please and thank you.  
 
 
After School Programs 
After School clubs start Monday, 8/25. 
Please be advised that if you have not 
received confirmation of enrollment, 
your students IS NOT enrolled in after 
school programming. Contact Dr. Goode 
or Mrs. Watson with questions: 
kristengoode@fppspv.net 
beckywatson@fppspv.net 
 
 
Art Department 
Our Art Department is in need of some 
supplies (markers, crayola paint sets, and 
sharpies). Anything donated would be 
greatly appreciated!  
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